Donna Conkling

From: harriet marmon <hmarmon@mindspring.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2021 10:23 PM

To: Mayor; Clerk's Department

Subject: Crossway Field RENAMED Richard "Rippy" Philipps Field

CAUTION: External sender.

Hello,
We wholeheartedly support the re-naming of the Crossway Field to be the Richard "Rippy" Philipps Field.

Rippy gives his whole heart and soul to the kids he coaches, mentors, follows up with, connects with and the list
goes on of how much he does and gives. And it is constant...year after year, off season, in season. His
dedication and commitment is bottomless.

It would be an appropriate, wonderful and abundantly supported (by all who know him) way to acknowledge
the decades of positive and tireless service Rippy has given to the Community. He has touched so many lives
and helped to shape and nurture and teach so many Scarsdale youth.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Judd and Harriet Marmon



